
Dear Committee 
 
I have just been informed of this inquiry and would like to make a brief submission re health effects 
that I have experienced. 
 
I have not lived near a wind farm in Australia (where I am am a resident), but recently I have spent a 
lot of time in Greece where I have done so.  I have noticed that every time I come to this particular 
island where there are several wind turbines I get the same set of unpleasant adverse health effects.  
By chance I found information about other people experiencing the same symptoms, and have been 
in touch with many of them since. 
 
It would be my recommendation that a) these should not be situated within at least 2kms of 
residences, and that b) more research be done into the the possible adverse health effects that these 
turbines appear to create - whether from sub-aural noise or electromagnetic radiation. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Sarah Benson 
 


